
April 15, 2025

William Cruz
769 N Young
Mesa, AZ 85203-6530

Dear William,

Congratulations! It is my distinct honor to offer you admission to the American Sign Language English
Interpretation: (Seeking 2nd B.A.) program within Extended Campus at the University of Northern Colorado for
the Summer 2025 academic term! After a thoughtful review of your academic record and application materials,
we are confident you are prepared to succeed, contribute and find your home at UNC.

Student success is central to everything we do at UNC. Supporting students is a core value of our faculty, staff
and more than 138,000 alumni, and it is something you can expect as you join our community of Bears through
extended campus. Our professors will share their expertise, involve you in their research and take you into the
field to show you why your studies matter — to your profession, to your future and to the global community. Join
the community of UNC students actively involved in making the world a better place by being leaders, change-
makers and advocates for social justice. 

If you have any questions about your future at UNC, or your next steps in the enrollment process, we encourage
you to connect directly with Extended Campus staff by phone at 970-351-4039.

Once again, congratulations on your admission to the University of Northern Colorado! Our UNC faculty, staff,
students and alumni look forward to welcoming you and your classmates to the next class of UNC Bears. When
you choose UNC, you're choosing to be part of a lifelong community and to accomplish things you never thought
possible. We hope you choose to accept your offer and join the UNC community for the Summer 2025 term.

Congratulations! You earned this.

Sincerely,

Erika Pepmeyer
Director of Admissions

tel:970-351-3797
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